
 

 

As per the wishes of its members, our chapter IPAC Vancouver Island has been dissolved, effective 

immediately.  The Board of Directors of IPAC Canada thanks Chapter President Sandy Paton, Past President 

Gayle Lohr, and members of their Executive for their efforts over the past years to revitalize and sustain the 

chapter.  The Board also thanks our chapter, IPAC British Columbia, for welcoming Vancouver Island 

members into its community.   

The 2015 National Education Conference will be held in Victoria, British Columbia (June 14-17, 2015).  It will 

continue to be co-hosted by IPAC Canada members on Vancouver Island and IPAC British Columbia.  We 

thank everyone for their generosity of time and enthusiasm in the development and facilitation of our 

annual conference.  


